
The May meeting of Clinton County Board of Realtors was held at the General 

Denver.  The Pledge of allegiance was recited and a special welcome was given to 

the Wilmington News Journal.  The minutes from the last meeting were given 

with a motion to accept made by Jeff Honnerlaw and second by Ken Lundy.  

Motion passed.  Treasurer’s report was given with a motion to approve made by 

Ken Lundy, second by Ray Sarkees.  Motion passed. 

Trivia with Bob was about Mother’s Day and Memorial Day.  The winner of our 

fund raising drawing was Bob Schaad. 

Steve Rielh introduced our local Walmart representatives who matched the 

amount raised by the Pancake breakfast bringing the new total to $3600.  

Under new business-Sarah Roe announced that Supreme Lending would be offer 

a free 2 hour CE class the following Thursday at Damons. 

There was no old business. 

This year we had 36 high school seniors apply for the Board of Realtors 

Scholarship.  The following were announced as winners from each school. 

Connor Cook (Blanchester), Hailey Stinchcomb (Clinton-Massie), Shelby 

Williams (East Clinton), Colton Smith (Wilmington), and Stephen Krause (Matt 

Williams Memorial).  

A motion to adjourn was made by Jeff Honnerlaw. 


